
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Board of Management Meeting March 7th  2017 

Agreed report 

 

 The Board wishes to congratulate the Senior Basketball Team who 

won the U19A National Cup final.  

 The Board wishes to congratulate all students who represented 

the school at the Young Scientist Exhibition and all students who 

competed in the National Robotics Championship. 

 Congratulations to the choir, trad band, musicians and dancers 

who performed for 1200 primary School Principals at the IPPN 

National Conference last month. Best of luck to the trad band 

‘Leoithne ‘ who have reached the National Final of the Gael Linn 

‘Siansa’ competition. 

 The Board welcomes the incoming First Years of September 2017. 

 The Board wishes to thank the German & French Departments for 

organising the Transition Year Exchanges and for providing our 

students with a wonderful opportunity.  

 The Board wishes to express its gratitude to all staff members who 

organise the many extra -curricular activities in the school. 

 The Board welcomes the ‘Darkness into Light’ fundraiser to 

Coláiste Choilm and to Ballincollig. 

 


